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Boarding Soon in Hurlock 
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Originally scheduled for October 3, foul weather has led to the annual Hurlock 
Fall Festival being rescheduled for October 17. Riders will be able to collect 
rare mileage between Hurlock, MD, and Federalsburg, MD, over the rails of 
the Maryland & Delaware Railroad. Thanks go to David Owens for providing 
this late-breaking rescheduling news for High Green readers. 
 
 

This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, October 7 at 8 p.m. in Building CC, Room 212 
at Montgomery College in Rockville, MD, featuring The Engineers. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, November 4 at 8 p.m. in Building CC, Room 212 at 
Montgomery College in Rockville, MD, presentation by John Meise, topic TBA. 
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